
Year 3  

Ancient Egyptian Day 
Please note change of date!  

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March so we have 
moved our Egyptian Day to Tuesday 20th February.  

What an exciting launch back to school after half term. 

We will be enjoying a fun packed day of Ancient Egyptian 
learning tasks and would like you to come to school dressed 

as anything linked to our topic!  
This could be a pharaoh, God, scribe, cat, camel (!), etc 

During the day, we will be ... 

• making jewellery 

• exploring how we can write in hieroglyphics on papy-
rus paper 

• completing a hieroglyphic treasure hunt 

• mummifying a tomato as part of a science experiment 

• making a sarcophagus  

If you have any  

questions please pop in 
and speak to your child’s 

class teacher.  

We will share photos of 
our exciting day on  

Seesaw so you can talk 
to your child about it. 


